Minnesota Golf Course Superintendents' Association

AFFILIATED WITH THE GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS' ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA

MAY, 1978



NOTES

MAILING ADDRESS: 6550 YORK AVENUE SOUTH SUITE 301 EDINA, MINNESOTA 55435 PHONE: (612) 927-4643

EDITING COMMITTEE: G. OSTLER, CHAIRMAN K. SCOTT, B. JOHNSON, G. JENNRICH

THE WINTER WAS KIND



CHECK OF WINTER TEST PLOT. During the April meeting members of the Research Committee take time out to check winter testing plot at Hazeltine. Left to right, Kurt Erdmann, Dr. Ward Stienstra, Research Chairman George Ostler and Dennis Hendrickson.